
    

 

We weren’t able to hold our annual Lenten Fish Dinner event 

this year.  However, your orders of Lenten themed menu 

takeout items and generous contributions allowed us to raise 

$1,121.50 to help support the Cathedral Parish. 
 

Your purchases raised $675 to support Persecuted Christians 

in the Middle East.  We ran out of crosses, but you can still 

help.  The need is dire. Christians are facing genocide because 

of their faith.  Go to www.christiansatrisk.org 
 

We are Catholic men, who along with our families, are 

focused on Faith, Family, Community and Life.  There is much 

good and necessary work to be done in this world, and that’s 

what Knights do every day. 

If you would like to join the Knights of Columbus or learn 

more about the Cathedral Council, please contact us at: 

gk.kofc14397@gmail.com 
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